
 

 

 

14th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent and Carer,  

 

RE: Curriculum Enrichment Activities 

 

Many of you with older children in the school will be familiar with our curriculum week model, where 

we collapse the standard timetable for a week to offer a variety of activities aimed at deepening 

and enriching students’ understanding of the subject curriculum. This model provides experiences 

that are often only available to young people in more affluent areas, fostering a sense of curiosity 

and broadening their horizons. 

 

This year, the Curriculum Enrichment Days will be staggered into three parts. The first part will be 

held on Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st November. The next phase will take place in March 

2025, followed by the final phase in June 2025. 

  

Students will have the opportunity to participate in educational visits and workshops led by external 

professionals. These activities will occur during the school day, approximately from 8:30 AM to 2:30 

PM (unless otherwise stated). 

  

Please note that we can only fund the educational visits through parental contributions. 

  

An outline of the programme of visits is provided below: 

 

Year 

Group 

Visit to: Contribution: 

Year 7 Science Museum 

Tower of London 

Wallace Collection 

Tate Modern Museum 

Science, Technology and Engineering Workshops delivered in 

school 

£10 

Year 8 Natural History Museum 

Victoria and Albert Museum  

London Museum (Docklands) 

Careers Workshops delivered in school and work-related 

learning visits 

Science, Technology and Engineering Workshops delivered in 

school 

£10 

 

Year 9 

 

British Museum  

Design Museum 

Welcome Trust Museum 

Royal Pharmaceutical Society Museum  

Enterprise Challenge delivered in school 

Careers Workshops delivered in school 

and work-related learning visits 

£10 

 

Year 10 

 

Imperial War Museum  

National Maritime Museum 

Visit to Westminster Abbey in London 

Visit the Liberal Synagogue 

Financial Literacy Workshops delivered in school 

Computational Thinking Workshops delivered in school 

£5 

 



 

 

Year 11 School activity including mock exams and public exams None 

Year 12 Visits to Universities and enrichment visit to the Bank of England 

on 20th November 

Launch Pad (Young Enterprise) enrichment activity on 21st 

November  

TBC 

Year 13  UCAS statement writing or enrichment visits to the British Library 

or Supreme Court on the 20th and 21st November 

TBC 

 

The school will send you more detailed information about each trip or activity one week before 

the events.  

  

To consent and pay for Curriculum Week, please log into ParentPay by Friday 25th October 2024. 

If you do not have a ParentPay account, you can contact the Finance Office at extension 227 or 

email finance@featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk for assistance. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

Mr K. Thacker  

Deputy Head Teacher 

http://www.parentpay.com/

